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SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 
 

Item 82: Department of Administrative Services 
Position Reclassification 

 
To:  Ways and Means Full Committee 
From:  General Government Subcommittee 
Carrier: Representative Smith 
 

The General Government Subcommittee recommends that the Joint Interim Committee 

on Ways and Means recommend including an increase of $772,360 in Other Funds 

expenditure limitation for the Department of Administrative Services in a budget 

reconciliation bill during the 2024 legislative to reclassify 36 positions as part of an agency 

reorganization and to ensure the accurate placement of management positions within 

the Oregon Management Project classification series. 

 

New executive branch leadership reorganized and restructured portions of the agency. In 

addition, a review of the recently completed Oregon Management Project found that 

several management positions were moved into incorrect classifications based on the 

work performed and level of other management positions across the agency. To address 

these issues, the DAS Chief Human Resources Office identified 36 positions for 

reclassification. 

 

The General Government Subcommittee recommends approval. 


